
 

 

 

ROTHERHAM & DISTRICT RESIDENTIAL LANDLORDS’ 

ASSOCIATION 
 

Meeting 7.00 p.m. Monday April 30
th

 2018 

 

Rotherham Town Cricket Club 

Badsley Moor Lane, Rotherham 

 

 
1. Apologies. 

 

2. Matters arising.  

 

3. Treasurer’s report.  

 

4. Secretary’s report.  

 

5. Chairman’s report. 

 

6. Presentation: Paul Benson – Private Sector Housing Officer, Rotherham 

Metropolitan Borough Council – From May 25th 2018, the General Data Protection 

Regulation (GDPR) will form the new standard by which landlords and agents deal 

with personal information about their tenants and clients. It replaces the Data 

Protection Act and introduces a number of significant changes to the way you 

should be processing personal information. Paul will try and help prepare landlords 

and agents by explaining what they need to do for their business to be compliant 

with the changes. 

 

Additional information to support the presentation on the GDPR can be found on 

the Residential Landlord Association (RLA) website here.  

 

7. Pause for Thought 

 

8. Any other Business  

 

9. Next meeting – Monday June 25
th

 2018, venue to be advised at a later date. 

 

 

10. Contact numbers:- 

Chairmen – George Walker, Maurice Healy 01709 364048,  

Secretary - Jill Healy 01709 364048   celtic.properties@icloud.com                            

Treasurer - Heather Self.      

Please note, the mailing address for all correspondence is :- Thornbank Offices, 

38 Moorgate Road, Rotherham, S. Yorks. S60 2AG 

 

It would be nice to see more faces at our meetings. 

There are so many changes to legislation and we all 

need to be aware of these. 

 

https://www.rla.org.uk/landlord/guides/data-protection-legislation-for-landlords.shtml
mailto:celtic.properties@icloud.com

